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SUBJECT: Proposed Exchange of Letters betwesen the Commission "v‘
and the Attorney General

Attached are drzfls of a proposed exchange of lstters between
tha Chairman of this Camission and the Attormey General. As I have
msntioned to you, this rscommended procedure is the result of my receat
Ciscussions 2% the Department with Deputy Attormey General Katzeabach
znd the Attorney General. The Attorney General would prefer to handle
Zis obligations %to the Camzission in this way rather than appear as a
¥itpass.

' Toe proposed response by the Attorney General has, of course,
zot been zpmroved by him or on zis behalf by the Deputy Attorney Ceneral.
it represents a revision of zan sarlier letier which I did show to them
during my confersnce with them today. At that time the Attorney General
izformed me that he had notl rsceivad any reports from the Director of
the Federal Bureau of Investigstion regarding the investigation of the
assassination, and that his prineipal sources of information have been
the Chief Justice, the Deputy Attormey (General and myself. This accounts
Tor the specific mention of these persons in the second paragraph of his
letter to the Chief Justice.
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